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T h e  P a t t o n  F a m i l y
MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS

Dear Pastor and Church Family,                                             JULY 2022

   

   We are excited to announce that we have bought tickets to the Philippines. God has 
blessed every step of our journey thus far! Our official departure date is September 6, 
2022 at 1:30am. 

    As we take steps to prepare our home in the Philippines, we appreciate your prayers. 
As we have stated in a previous letter, we have a house we are renting that will be ready 
for our arrival. We are also on the lookout for a dependable vehicle for our family for an 
affordable price. 

    We had the privilege of taking one last trip to my home state of California in July. 
During this time, we visited two of our supporting churches and a new church in 
Denair. All churches welcomed us with open arms. It was a blessing to see these 
ministries thriving. During this trip, we also said goodbye to some family. 

   We enjoyed getting to attend our home church’s summer revival with Evangelist 
Dwight Smith. Every message was needful and convicting. My wife was able to invite 
her former coworker to the last night of the meeting, and she came with her fiancé. We 
got word that after they went home, her fiancé trusted Christ as his Saviour as a result 
of Bro. Smith’s preaching. Please pray for these dear friends as they grow in the Lord 
and that they will to be faithful to church and God. 


We will be home in the remaining weeks before we leave 
to finish preparing for the move to the Philippines. We 
will be shipping about a dozen large boxes ahead of time. 
These will take a few months to get to our home in the 
Philippines. Please pray these will arrive safely and 
undamaged. Thank you again for your faithful support 
and prayers!


Serving the Lord with gladness,


	 	 Nathan, Marissa and



